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Friday 5th April 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

As you are aware, we like to give the children a wide range of activities and 

resources to play with during lunch time. You can imagine how much 

equipment we get through!  

Therefore, we are sending out a plea, if anyone has any of the following items 

at home that are no longer played with/out grown, we would gratefully receive 

them to enhance our lunchtime toy supply. 

 

 Cars 

 People figures – lego, playmobile etc 

 Duplo/Mega blocks 

 Dolls 

 Dressing up – this can include ladies shirts, skirts. 

 

Any donations you have will be gratefully received, please send them into 

classes and they will be passed onto our Midday supervisors. 

 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

Mrs Hunter. 
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